Monmouth County Rifle & Pistol Club

Black Powder Report

March 3, 2013

We had 5 shooters for our first of the year.

I was the only patch ball shooter and I almost lost the match.

Pete Barberi won the conical match with a 183x3.

Pete also won the cartridge match with a 178x2.

We didn’t shoot the pistol because it was getting a little cool that day.

Our next shoot is April 7 at 10:30 sign in 10:00. New shooters are always welcome.

Respectfully,

Jesse Thomas

